
 
Dear Parent /Carers, 

I am writing to inform you of the Year 11 examination results date and the procedures of the result day for 

your daughter, who despite the disappointment of not being able to sit her examinations, we expect will be 

very excited to receive her examination results. This year all schools and academies submitted grades to the 

exam boards who then accepted or adjusted awarded grades up or down. Please note that we will not be able 

to tell you whether the final grades awarded match what the centre sent to the exam boards. OFQUAL have 

stated that if a student is unhappy with their grade then they can choose to resit the exam in the autumn, they 

cannot appeal the grade. 

We wish to make the collection process run smoothly and to be as supportive as possible. Students are to 

collect their examination results on Thursday 20th August 2020 from the hall. There will be times for collecting 

results for each form group so that social distancing is maintained. 

11 Guha, 11 MacArthur, 11 Simmonds – collect between 8.30am to 10am or between 11.30am to 

12.30pm 

11 Ennis, 11 Holmes, 11 Pendleton – collect anytime from 10am onwards 

For your daughter’s safety and protection on site, it is very important that all students follow the entry and exit 

signs whilst on site please. Once they have collected their results, they must meet with the following members 

of staff who will be present on exam result day, if your daughter has: 

- Applied for KEVIHWGA Sixth Form- Student must see a member of SLT and Ms Redican.  

- Applied for external place and leaving the academy- Student must see Mrs Plimmer with a completed 

destination form, Mrs Plimmer will be based in the house.  

Students unfortunately cannot stay for long and must leave the site once they have discussed their post 16 

pathway. 

 In the event of a local lockdown due to Covid-19 at this time, be assured that results will be emailed to school 

email addresses, so as to ensure you receive the results on the day, please check that we hold your current 

email address. 

Any student, who is unfortunately unable to collect their examination results on Thursday 20th August 2020, 

may request to have them sent to their school email address which will still be active until 1st of September. 

However, we would discourage this and always encourage the students to come and collect their examination 

results in person to avoid impact on future choices.  

Students must also be aware that they will not be able to collect their results outside of the time and date 

mentioned, as the Academy will be closed. Information concerning certificates collection will be sent to your 

home address, once they become available in November 2020. Please keep us updated if you change your 

address before 30 Nov 2020. 

We look forward to another year of successful results and sharing your daughters’ success on Thursday 20th 

August 20120. Can I take this opportunity once again to thank you for all the support you have given to your 

daughter during this stressful period and have shown toward the Academy and its staff. 

Yours Sincerely 



 
 

Ms M Redican 

Head of Key Stage 4 

 


